Netaji Subhash Chander Bose Memorial
Govt. College, Hamirpur,
Himachal Pradesh

e Tel. No.: 01972-222227, FAX: 01972-222227, E-mail: gchamirpur-hp@nic.in

No. EDN-GCH —HMR(Misc)2024/__15 [b Dated: _9! ﬁD*E[,_—;Qe__).[,

Notice

It is for the information to the students and members of the staff that the
college shall remain closed for annual winter vaccation w.e.f. 01/01/2025 to

04/02/2025 & will reopen on 05/02/2025. All concerned to note it for

compliance.
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